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** IMPORTANT NOTICE **

November 11, 2019

To: Preston Highlands HOA Homeowners/Residents
Re: Bulk Pick up for November

SBB Management Company contacted the City of Dallas in regards to bulk pick up for November.
There was word by residents there would be no pick up until December, pick up for storm only, etc.

As of today, according to the City of Dallas Bulk Pick up, all bulk trash will be picked up during
November, there may be a slight delay due to storm damage.

Therefore, bulk trash may remain at the curb and plans for bulk pick up will be done this month.

If you have any questions, you may access the website at wwww.dallasbulkandbrush.com or contact
311. If you have any additional questions, you may email me at c.long@sbbmanagement.com

/\{ Thank you,

Long
Managing Agent



